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MarylandPublicSchools.org 

August 2, 2021 

Mr. David Stone 
Kennedy Krieger Institute 
Assistant Vice-President of Operations 
3825 Greenspring Ave. 
Baltimore, MD  21211 

Re:  Satisfaction of Triennial Assessment Corrective Action Plan (CAP) 

Dear Mr. David Stone: 

The Office of School and Community Nutrition Programs has determined that the Kennedy Krieger 

Institute has satisfactorily addressed the deficiencies cited in the Triennial Assessment Corrective 

Action Plan (CAP) issued on July 19, 2021.  

Please maintain this letter and the CAP signed by our staff on July 28, 2021 for your compliance 

records. 

Sincerely, 

Robin Ziegler, Director 

Office of School and Community Nutrition Programs 

RZ: lf 

Enclosure 

Signed CAP 

c:  Matthew Palermo, Food Service Director, Kennedy Krieger. 

     Leslie Sessom-Parks 
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